Sent: Tuesday, 4 November 2008 9:46 AM
Subject: Protest against proposed fare increases & pending [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

I would like to lodge my protest against the proposed NSW train fare increase from
1/1/09. Railcorp want people to utilise the state rail service. With the proposed increase
by Railcorp, it's highly likely that people will be opting to use their own transport. If
fares are kept at a reasonable cost, it would encourage commuters to use our rail
service. | think a fare increase of 1% would be reasonable.



